
          

 

 
 

Date: 19th November, 2020 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza,  
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051   
Symbol : ESTER 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume 
Letter ref no. : NSE/CM/Surveillance/10063 dated 18th November, 2020 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to clarify that the Company has been 
regularly sharing with the stock exchange all information/announcements that may have a bearing 
on the operation/performance of the company in terms of the requirement of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
To the best of our knowledge and belief, currently there is no material/price sensitive information 
or announcement which is pending for dissemination in compliance with the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We reiterate our adherence to the disclosure requirements laid down in the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and we will keep the Stock Exchanges duly 
informed of all information as required under the said regulations as and when any such event 
occurs. 
 
We hope you will find the above in order. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully 
For Ester Industries Limited 

 
Diwaker Dinesh 
Head-Legal & Company Secretary 
 
CC: 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate services 
Phirojee Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400023  
Scrip Code: 500136 
 
 
 


